
 

Dear Michael Lagasse,    September 24, 2021     

 

I would like to thank you for all the great knowledge that you’ve shared with 
me. It has been an awesome experience working for Flagler County once 
again. Being a Land Management Specialist allowed me to see many parts 
of Flagler County that most will never get the pleasure of seeing. Being part 
of the Land Management Team was a reward in and of itself. 

 

Public Service has been my passion my entire adult life. Land Management 
was an excellent opportunity for me to serve in a capacity, that I had never 
before experienced. What an awesome and rewarding field this is, to get 
paid to experience nature. I’ve learned about so many plants and a lot 
about Prescribed Fire (thanks to you, Tim and Michael Orlando and our 
cooperative partners). I thoroughly enjoyed the time I was able to work 
here.  

 

Due to a serious family crisis, I must draw my experience here, to it’s 
conclusion. I can take the next couple weeks finishing any open projects, 
organizing and returning any equipment as well as learning material 
currently in my possession. My last day will be October 8th and if you agree, 
I will use up any remaining vacation time I have, prior to that event. Once 
again, thank you for this opportunity.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Robert S. Detherow  

FCBOCC Land Management Specialist           


